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Via Email 

June 7, 2023 

Attn: Cheryl Blundon 

Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Prince Charles Building 

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 

St. John’s, NL  A1A 5B2 

 

Dear Ms. Blundon:  

 

Re:  Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review – Listing of Planned Reports, 

Studies, and Analyses 

 

In addition to the documents already listed in Hydro’s Listing of Planned Reports, Studies and 

Analyses, the Labrador Interconnected Group recommends that Hydro perform studies or 

analyses regarding: 

 

1. The potential for short-term energy sales to Quebec in order to, among other things, avoid 

future spills; and 

 

2.  Potential resource additions to supply energy and capacity in Labrador.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
        

NK/kf 

 

cc:  

mailto:nkennedy@oktlaw.com
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NLH Regulatory, NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca  

Shirley Walsh, shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 

NP Regulatory, regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 

Dominic Foley, dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 

Dennis Browne, K.C., dbrowne@bfma-law.com 

Stephen Fitzgerald, sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Sarah Fitzgerald, sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com  

Bernice Bailey, bbailey@bfma-law.com 

Paul Coxworthy, pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 

Dean Porter, dporter@poolealthouse.ca 

Denis Fleming, dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 

Senwung Luk, SLuk@oktlaw.com 

 

 


